
Friday, April 27, 2018 - 6:00 pm - Clem Macrone Park

2018 Arbor Day 

Celebration & 

DCNR Green 

Park Award 

Ceremony 



Our 2018                
Arbor Day 

Celebration               
took place at                 

Clem Macrone Park 
on Friday, April 27th. 

Radnor Township    
was celebrated with 

once again being 
designated a Tree 

City USA for the 26th

year in a row! 



Thank you to those who presented that evening:

 Tammy Cohen, Township Recreation & Community                                                          

Programming Director

 Radnor Township Board of Commissioners

 Robert Zienkowski, Township Manager 

 Radnor Township Shade Tree Commission 

 Radnor Township Parks and Recreation Board

 Howard Holden, Shade Tree Committee/Tree City USA 

 The Radnor Conservancy 

 Laura Luker, President   

 Gretchen Groebel, Executive Director

 Service Forester, Heather Kerr

 Pennsylvania Commonwealth Department of Conservation & 

 Natural Resources Bureau of Forestry 

 Radnor Township Boy Scouts



Special thank you to the Radnor 

Conservancy for their generous 

contribution of 200 trees for this 

year’s Arbor Day Celebration & 

Free Tree Giveaway!



Clem Macrone Park Receives 

DCNR Green Park Award! 
The Pennsylvania Department of Conservation and 

Natural Resources recognized Clem Macrone with 

the prestigious Green Park Award 



THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO PRESENTED

DURING THE DNCR GREEN PARK 

AWARD CEREMONY:

Bureau of Recreation and 

Conservation, DCNR

• Cindy Dunlap, Chief of Regional 

Services Division 

• Jean Lynch, Regional Advisor, 

Southeast Region (Region 1)

Radnor Township Board of 

Commissioners

Radnor Township Parks and 

Recreation Board

Robert Zienkowski, Township 

Manager

Tammy Cohen, Township 

Recreation & Community                                                          

Programming Director



Thank you for participating in 

our 2018 Arbor Day Celebration! 

Thank you to Rockwell Associates and AQUA                                                  
for contributing to this event!


